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School Dux

We are delighted to announce that 
Amy Stewart, S6, has been awarded 
the Grange Academy Dux Medal for 
2021.

In addition to her academic talent, 
Amy has demonstrated an 
exceptionally responsible and self-
motivated approach to her studies.

Congratulations, Amy!

#excellence #responsibility



Callan

Congratulations to Callan Hillhouse 
from 1G1 who has been selected to 
play for Scotland in an U14 squash 
tournament!

#ambition

#excellence



Scott

S1 French classes did so well on their 
check-ups of the basics last week! Well 
done to Scott who achieved full marks 
and has the certificate to prove it.



Rhys

Well done to Rhys Keen, S6, who 
has been nominated for special 
recognition by several teachers. 

He has demonstrated maturity and 
leadership during his Volunteering 
periods. 

Thank you for your service to the 
school, Rhys.



Mid-Autumn Festival

Happy Mid-Autumn 
Festival from our 
senior Mandarin 
learners!



National 5 Music

Jye McCormick (S4) and Corey 
McLeod (S4) have been working 
together on their National 5 drum-
kit programmes in preparation for 
their September performance 
recordings. Jye has been assisting 
Corey with reading drum notation. 
Both boys have worked extremely 
hard to complete a full National 5 
piece on drum kit in a short space 
of time, demonstrating resilience, 
responsibility, and excellence. Well 
done, boys! #peerlearning 



Laurie and The Two Aimees

Congratulations to Aimee Millar, 
Aimee Dudgeon and Laurie 
Finlayson who are now 
volunteering as radio presenters 
with Crosshouse Hospital Radio. 

They have undertaken training and 
now they are writing and 
presenting their own two hour 
shows every Saturday!



Kara Clarke

Charlie Carr

Patryk 

Wapniarski

Charlotte Dippie

Outstanding S1 and S2 Art Homework



Farrah Jenkins 

Aran Kilpatrick  Lexi Campbell   

Nyla Bolton 

Lewis Armour

Megan McCallum

Outstanding S1 and S2 Art Homework



S1 French

S1 French classes have loved playing ‘Tick 
Me Quick’ to revise key words and 
phrases. The competition was fierce. 

Well done everyone! 

#TakingPart 

#GrangeLovesLanguages



Banned Books Week

In the library we're celebrating 
Banned Books Week! These are 
all books that were banned in the 
past because of weird and 
wonderful reasons... come along 
and see if you can figure out what 
books they are. 

Borrow one of these amazing 
stories to celebrate the fact that 
they are no longer banned!



We are Allies

If you identify as transgender and 
would like to help make Grange an 
even more inclusive environment 
for trans people then we'd love to 
hear from you!

Please give your name to your 
guidance teacher or Mr. Alldridge.

The first group meeting will take in 
the library during period 7 on 
Thursday the 30th of September.



Mock Interviews

When we asked for your ideas about the new School Improvement Plan, 
some of you suggested formal mock interviews for seniors. 

Grange, Kilmarnock and Stewarton Academies are joining together with a 
range of local business to offer a programme of mock interviews for pupils 
in S5 and S6. This week, your PSE teacher will show you the job adverts 
and explain more about it.

After you’ve had your PSE lesson on this, if you’d like an application form, 
please see Miss McBride. 



Access to the Library

Miss Cooper would like to remind all 
pupils that the library is currently closed 
before school, and at interval and 
lunchtimes. The only pupils who have 
permission to be in the library at these 
times are pupils in 1P13.

You can come along to borrow or return 
books, but you can't stay for lunch or 
break!

When this changes, there will be another 
message in the bulletin to let you know.



B.S.L. Sign of the Week

G for Grange and double tap on the 
left side with a cupped hand.



Have a Good Week, Grange

Work hard.

Be kind.


